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Central California Women’s Conference invites 

Valley non-profits to apply for a share of $100,000  
 

The Board of Directors of the Central California Women’s Conference (CCWC) is seeking 
non-profits serving women and children to apply for a share of the $100,000 in 
available grant money. The recipients will be recognized at CCWC’s Community 
Celebration Grant Reception on Wednesday, May 17. 

All grant requests will be made online this year.  The criteria for grant submissions are 
posted on http://www.ccwc-fresno.org/grantapp/.  All grant applications must be 
submitted by 11:59 p.m. on Monday, Feb. 27. Awards will be made only to Central 
Valley non-profits serving women and children.  

To date CCWC has donated more than $850,000 to Valley non-profits serving women 
and children. Funding has benefited recipients by providing an array of services ranging 
from mammograms to food, shelter, clothing, education and more. 

Now in its 30th year, more than 87,400 women have attended the Central California 
Women’s Conference. This year’s event will be held on Tuesday, Sept. 19, 2017 at the 
Fresno Convention & Entertainment Center. 

### 

About CCWC: 

The CENTRAL CALIFORNIA WOMEN’S CONFERENCE was founded in 1988 by the late State Senator Ken L. 
Maddy of Fresno, Calif. The conference is a 501(c) (3) nonprofit, non-political organization, and the event is designed 
to educate, motivate and inspire women to be the best they can be in their professional and personal lives. (Tax I.D. 
#77-0178140). 

 	


